

In Reply, Please Refer to File No.

One FBI Plaza Buffalo, New York 14202

December 11, 2015

David V. Whalen
Project Director
Disability Awareness Training
Timon Hall, 105B
P.O. Box 1941
Niagara University, New York 14109

Dear Mr. Whalen:

I would like to thank you for taking the time to speak at the FBI Buffalo Division's annual all-employee conference. Your knowledge and personal experience concerning people with disabilities was truly insightful and greatly assisted with helping our employees to understand the daily challenges that so many individuals must confront. Your training was very well received by the entire staff, but in particular, it greatly assists with the law enforcement officer's ability to become more sensitive and aware of the needs of the people that we serve.

Thank you for your dedication to the Western New York community. I look forward to collaborating with you on future training opportunities which will benefit our respective organizations. Please feel free to contact me with any future matters of mutual concern.

Sincerely,

Adam S. Cohen

Special Agent in Charge

**Buffalo Division**